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21 February 1994 

Mr W Wealleans 
. - . - . . . . . . . . .- . . . . . . . 

CHIUSTCHURCE1 

Dear Mr Wealleans 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST 

Your request to the Christchurch City Council, under the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987, for information relating to the preparation of a 
report prepared by MS Rosemary Smart entitled "Review of the Management Policy 
and Practices of the Civic Child Care Centre" dated July 1992 has been transferred to 
the Ministry of Education. 

I have to advise you that the Ministry of Education holds no notes, information, or any 
other material related to this report. 

The Ministry of Education was not consulted while the report was being compiled. 

Officials from the Ministry of Education did not know of the existence of the report 
until a copy of the final document was given to the Ministry by John Gray of the 
Christchurch City Council. This copy of the report was returned to the Christchurch 
City Council. 

Ywxs sincerely 

Kathy Phillips 
Senior Manager 
National Operations 


